
From: Jen Pastorius 
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2019 3:07 PM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca> 
Subject: OEV BIA Delegation for Feb 20th Civic Works Meeting 
 
Hello Cathy, 
 
I would like to request Delegation Status for the Feb 20th Civic Works Committee to speak to the BIA 
perspective regarding the East West Bikeway Report being submitted by Transportation 
Engineering.  We will likely be bringing a PowerPoint presentation with us.  Please let me know if this is 
enough information or if you need further details.  Thanks Cathy. 
 
Kind regards, 
Jennifer Pastorius 
Manager, Old East Village BIA 
316 Rectory Street 
519-645-7662 
Oldeastvillage.com 
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